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6th ANNIVERSARY:  We celebrated our 6th Anniversary. Our children are succeeding personally, educational, and 

spiritually because of the support of so many kind and generous people.    
 

 
 

EDUCATIONAL SUCCESS: The first picture highlights our youngest children who have passed from one grade to the 

next.  The children’s caps and gowns were hand made by a former orphan who works at the orphanage. The middle 

picture is of our 2 high school graduates this year, which gives us a total of 4 graduates.  Our graduates will serve a year at 

the orphanage and then attend college or technical school. The last picture is of John & Becky Duffey who are great 

supporters of education for our children.  John & Becky are a significant part of our children’s success and our family.  
 

        
SPECIAL EVENTS: Day of Holy Kings (Día de los Santos Reyes) is another special day for our children and staff.  

The King, as you see above, delivers candy during the night with a smile.  The children love receiving gifts from Cindy also. 
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Dia de los Muertos—the Day of the Dead:  Every year we celebrate Dia de los Muertos and Halloween.  Our 

children create their costumes and have a great time.  I (John) enjoy the celebration also, as you can see in the first picture. 
 

 
 

 

SPECIAL HIGHLIGHT: Everyone pitches in to support our home.  Our cook is exceptional and our children are great 

helpers. 
 

 
 

FAMILY: We continue to value “Family” as our children grow up in our home.  We look forward to continuing to 

provide our children with opportunities they never dreamed were possible.  We have been blessed in so many ways 

because of the tireless work of our dedicated staff of former orphans, and the community of supporters that we deeply 

appreciate.   We are changing lives together!  

 

 
 

 

THANK YOU FOR MAKING THESE EVENTS POSSIBLE.  

YOUR KINDNESS & SUPPORT ARE DEEPLY APPRECIATED!  


